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Society for the Scientific Study of Psychopathy

CONFERENCE UPDATE

Dear SSSP 2022 participant,

We look forward to welcoming you to the 9th Meeting of the Society for the
Scientific Study of Psychopathy (SSSP 2022). The conference will be held
between Thursday 19th and Saturday 21st May 2022 online.

On the 18th of May, the pre-conference workshops and the Lived
Experiences workshop will take place.

CONFERENCE FORMAT

During the live online conference, presenters in symposia and oral
presentation sessions will give a 2-minute summary of their pre-recorded talk.

After the short presentations, the Chair will open the floor for discussion and
questions from the audience. This format will maximize the opportunity for
live discussion during the limited time available online.

Sessions will be conducted through Zoom (Click here for guidelines)

Instructions for session chairs are available here.

Technical support will be available throughout the session.

CONFERENCE PROGRAM & PLATFORM

Click here for the conference program.

During the conference, ALL sessions (except the pre-conference workshops)
can be accessed by logging in to the Conference Platform “EasyAcademia”.
Please make sure to check the below guidelines:

Guidelines for Online Conference Platform

Important
*Times for sessions advertised on the webpage are in UTC times
**Times in the conference platform  are adjusted to the local time.

https://cyprusconferences.org/sssp2022/index.php/preconferences-workshops/
https://cyprusconferences.org/sssp2022/index.php/lived-experiences-workshop/
https://cyprusconferences.org/sssp2022/index.php/lived-experiences-workshop/
http://cyprusconferences.org/sssp2022/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/SSSP-2022_-Virtual-Presentation-Instructions.pdf
http://cyprusconferences.org/sssp2022/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/SSSP_Chairs-Instructions.pdf
https://cyprusconferences.org/sssp2022/index.php/programme/
http://www.easyacademia.org/
http://cyprusconferences.org/sssp2022/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/SSSP2022_EASYACADEMIA.pdf


POSTER SESSION AND SOCIAL SPACE

Even though we cannot meet physically, we are very excited to announce that
the SSSP conference will provide a lot of possibilities for interaction and
socialising.

We will be meeting during the breaks in Gather Town platform (click on Green
Icon on the conference platform).

In Gather town you will be able to view the posters (presentation and pre-
recorded video) throughout the conference. During the live poster sessions
presenters will be available for questions in their poster area.

Make sure to check out the guidelines on how to use Gather Town. 

For questions/support please contact us at info@easyconferences.org. 

https://cyprusconferences.org/sssp2022/

http://cyprusconferences.org/sssp2022/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/SSSP-PROGRAM_GUIDELINES.pdf
mailto:info@easyconferences.org
https://cyprusconferences.org/sssp2022/

